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March 28, 2017 

 

✯✯✯ Hearing Notice ✯✯✯ 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Members, Subcommittee on Federal Lands 

 

From:            The Honorable Tom McClintock, Chairman 

 

Subject:         Legislative Hearing – April 5, 2017 

 

 

On Wednesday, April 5, 2017 at 2:00 p.m., in Room 1324 Longworth House Office 

Building, the Subcommittee on Federal Lands will hold a legislative hearing on the following 

bills:   

 

 H. R. 218 (Rep. Don Young), To provide for the exchange of Federal land and non-

Federal land in the State of Alaska for the construction of a road between King Cove and 

Cold Bay. “King Cove Road Land Exchange Act.” 

 

 H. R. 497 (Rep. Paul Cook), To direct the Secretary of the Interior to convey certain 

public lands in San Bernardino County, California, to the San Bernardino Valley Water 

Conservation District, and to accept in return certain exchanged non-public lands, and for 

other purposes. “Santa Ana River Wash Plan Land Exchange Act.” 

 

 H. R. 1157 (Rep. Bill Keating), To clarify the United States interest in certain 

submerged lands in the area of the Monomoy National Wildlife Refuge, and for other 

purposes. 

 

 H. R. 1728 (Rep. Mike Simpson), To modify the boundaries of the Morley Nelson 

Snake River Birds of Prey National Conservation Area, and for other purposes. 

 

Witnesses are by invitation only.  

 

 

If you need further information, please contact Will Layden, Clerk, Subcommittee on Federal 

Lands at (202) 226-7736. 


